
Attention

Recent environmental initiatives require SAF-HOLLAND 
to revise packaging on all landing gear shipments out 
of the Warrenton, Missouri plant. 

Upcoming changes

Beginning January 2021, SAF-HOLLAND will start 
phasing out styrofoam inserts used in all landing gear 
packaging.

Export-certified heat treated wood inserts will be 
utilized in all packaging of non-hardware legs (without 
bracing bracketry).

All wood packaging has been used for Mark V™ 

landing gear legs out of the Woodstock, Canada facility 
for years and is being implemented for all landing gear 
legs out of the Warrenton plant. The packaging will be 
more rigid, safer, and allows customers to handle their 
shipments with greater efficiency.

This transition is expected to be completed within  
a few months as inventory of the former packaging  
is depleted.

This is yet another step as SAF-HOLLAND continues to 
work on green initiatives that will lower the company’s 
environmental footprint.

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
SAF-HOLLAND Customer Service at 1-888-396-6501. 
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